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THE P~E3ID?TIT HAS S~EI ..•. 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

TO ~Jean Larzalere 

DATE 

RECOMMENDED BY 

PURPOSE 

BACKGROUND 

TOPICS OF DISCUSSION 

March 20, 1976 

• 

Kathy Campbell (her assistant) 
414-224-9630 

Monday, March 22, 1976 

Stu Spencer, Rogers Morton 

To thank certain members of the Illinois 
PFC campaign staff for their efforts in 
winning the primary. 

Jean Larzalere headed the telephone bank and 
direct mail operations. She and her assistant, 
Kathy CampbeJl, are now in Wisconsin to 
set up a similar program and will probably 
stay with the campaign. 

Thanks for making the primary victory possible 
in Illinois . 

It was a big victory and the telephone operation 
provided the backbone of the effort. 

How are things going in Wisconsin? 

Keep up the good work. 
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